
 

STAFF REPORT 

1/22/2020 

TO: Honorable Mayor and City Council Members 

FROM: Cástulo R. Estrada, Utilities Manager 

SUBJECT: Resolution No.WA-2020-02 Authorizing Resolution For Drinking Water State 

Revolving Fund Application For The Shady Lane Mobile Home Park Water 

Consolidation Project 

 
 

 

STAFF RECOMMENDATION: 

Authorize Resolution No.WA-2020-02 for Drinking Water State Revolving Fund Application for 

Shady Lane Mobile Home Park Water Consolidation Project. 

 

BACKGROUND: 

  

There are small communities and mobile home parks adjacent to and surrounding the Coachella 

Water Authority (CWA) service area that wish to be consolidated into the CWA system in order 

to receive potable water services from the Authority. Shady Lane Mobile Home Park (MHP) is 

one of these communities and the City of Coachella received an Integrated Regional Water 

Management (IRWM) grant from the California Department of Water Resources (DWR) to fund 

the preparation of engineering and environmental documents. 

 

The Shady Lane Mobile Home Park (MHP) is a severely disadvantaged community of 40 mobile 

homes that was historically served by an on-site water well. The well on the site failed and was 

destroyed. The Shady Lane MHP is currently connected to the adjacent Amezcua Garcia Water 

System, a small aging community water system with a single well with no redundancy. The 

Shady Lane MHP Water Consolidation Project will construct approximately 2,880 LF of 

pipeline to connect the Shady Lane MHP to CWA's municipal water system. The new service 

will provide fire flow in accordance with Riverside County Ordinance 787 and supports the 

Riverside County General Plan Housing Element which highlights the importance of potable 

water to sustain healthy communities. 

 

An Authorizing Resolution is required as part of the DWSRF application process.  

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

 
None 


